
Are You Suffering with Pain? 
 
 
 

The Translational Pain Research Group at the Brigham and Women’s Hospital is 
seeking individuals with pain as a result of Spinal Cord Injury to participate in a 

research study. 
 
 

Volunteers must: 
 

 Be between the ages of 18 and 65 
 Be able to make 4 overnight visits to the hospital 
 Have had pain for at least 3 months 

 
 
Volunteers who qualify for the study will be reimbursed for their time.  The cost of 

travel to and from BWH will also be reimbursed. 
 
 
 

For more information please call 617-525-7246 (PAIN) or email 
PainTrials@partners.org. 
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